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Looking forward to seeing you someday soon, 
and with kindest regards, I

It was very good to receive your 
note regarding our article in the April 5 th 
of the Journal of the American Medical Association. 
The publishers informed me that there will be a de­
lay of a few months before the reprints of this 
article are ready but I shall be very happy to send 
you one as soon as they are available. I am enclosing 
herewith a few other reprints which may be of some 
interest to you.

Most cordially yours,

Charles X. Rein,

Since my retirement from the Army i have 
started a Research Serologic Laboratory at the New 
York Skin and Cancer Hospital where we are investi­
gating cardiolipin antigens. Our results so far are 
very encouraging. The next time you come to New Xork 
1 wish you would call me because 1 should like very 
much to show you the work we are doing there.


